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Comments:  If I remember correctly, the proposed Forest Plan revision portion that they may have "copied and

pasted" mentioned "risk of disease transmission" which always used to annoy our expert resources.

Pathogens are transferred, not diseases. The biologists for the USFS should already know this. But then again,

maybe not as they are not infectious disease experts.

They shouldn't be combining "sheep and goats" in the same sentence. One animal is deadly (sheep) and the

other (domestic goat) is not. We sometimes read "less virulent", but in reality, it should read "non-virulent".

NAPgA's attorney FOIA'd WADDL and WSU and only then was it discovered that the lab histology reports (which

we were led to believe no reports existed) proved that there was zero evidence of pneumonia. (Reference Case

# 7604.  June 2015).

The Forest Service needs to be much more cautious with their cutting and pasting techniques, as the Shoshone

National Forest lost a law suit in 2015 (for sloppy, careless work) against the North American Packgoat

Association when I was President of that Organization.

 


